Vince Jackson

B B e e e T A e s o]
From: Alexis Donghi <alexis.donghi@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:32 AM
To: Vince Jackson
Subject: Dorgan Rezoning Case No. Z-18041

Dear Mr Jackson,

My wife and | moved here 2.5 years ago from Atlanta to get away from the huge development that has been suffered
there. We have been alarmed as to the unfettered growth in Fairhope too. We think it is unwise to let Point Clear start
to rezone for high density growth. So we are opposed to the requested RSF-4 rezoning of this property.

Sincerely,

Alexis & Deborah Donghi

15934 Scenic Hwy 98

Point Clear, AL 36564

404-310-0823



